PRODUCT RECALL

Allergen alert

Cinnamon + Pecan Granola (400g)

sPOONS

We are recalling Spoon Cereals Cinnamon + Pecan Granola (400g) dated Best
Before 22/05/2026 and 26/05/2026 because of the risk of undeclared allergens
in the product. A small number of one batch was mis-packed by a co-packer and
as a result some products may contain peanuts and gluten.

Check if you bought this product:
Best Before: 22/05/2026 and 26/05/2026

Batch: M5244
Only a small number of packs from this batch and best before date are affected.

This product is a possible health risk to individuals with a peanut or gluten allergy
or intolerance, or to those with coeliac disease. If this applies to you, please do not
consume.

Flease return to the place of purchase for a full refund.

For more information please email spoon@spooncereals.co.uk



